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CHEMISTRY COUNCIL OF NEW JERSEY CONGRATULATES LIEUTENANT 

GOVERNOR TAHESHA WAY AND COMMITS TO CONTINUED 

COLLABORATION WITH THE MURPHY ADMINISTRATION 
 
September 8, 2023 – (Trenton, NJ) – The Chemistry Council of New Jersey, representing the interests of the business of chemistry 
in the Garden State, extends its heartfelt congratulations to Lieutenant Governor Tahesha Leila Way on her recent appointment as 
New Jersey's third lieutenant governor. Her dedication and outstanding leadership qualities make her the ideal choice for this 
pivotal role. 
 
"Tahesha Way's impressive track record of public service and her unwavering commitment to the people of New Jersey have been 
truly exceptional. We have witnessed her tireless efforts to enhance our state's governance and her dedication to promoting 
democracy," stated Dennis Hart, executive director of the Chemistry Council of New Jersey. 
 
"We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to continue our collaboration with the Murphy Administration," said Dennis Hart. "We 
recognize the significant challenges and opportunities ahead for our state, including those related to the chemical industry. Tahesha 
Way's leadership and vision will undoubtedly contribute to the betterment of New Jersey." 
 
The Chemistry Council of New Jersey looks forward to working with Lieutenant Governor Way to address critical issues facing the 
state, ensuring a brighter future for all New Jersey residents. 

 

#### 

The Chemistry Council of New Jersey, founded in 1955, is the trade and advocacy organization representing the interests of more than 64 New Jersey manufacturers 
and 46 firms in the business of chemistry. Our membership consists of large and small companies that are part of New Jersey’s chemical, pharmaceutical, consumer 

packaged goods, petroleum, flavor & fragrances, and precious metals industries. The CCNJ is committed to a better quality of life through science. 
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